
                      St. Andrew’s CE Primary School Council 

             ‘Learning together we achieve great things’ 

Our school council meetings create opportunities for your views to be 
expressed and heard. With effective communication within school, the 
decisions that are made can take into account your views and ideas. 

     Pupil Members  
FS Frasier Hearmon Laila Adam-Harris 
Y1 Alfie Kirk Libby Kerns 
Y2 Teddy Purushothaman Emme Fortnam 
Y3 Noah Bark Ella Jenkins 
Y4 Tommy Hannah Phoebe Thomas  
Y5 Tommy Lardner Sophie Vernon 
Y6 Gabriel Coles Alicia Major 

 

Please give pupils some time to feedback to their class and bring ideas from 
the class meeting. Pupils should bring these minutes to the next school 
meeting with feedback from their class.   Meeting 4 - 21 .01.16 

 

1. Rebecca Matthews –  
Mrs Matthew’s visit went very well. She was very impressed with 
responses from school council to her questions. Mrs Matthew’s took 
a learning walk with some year 6 pupils. She commented positively on 
the behaviour and quality displays in school.   
 

2. The pupil newsletter is ready to distribute, please start collecting 
articles for the next one. 
 

3. Fundraising  - Mrs Heritage has granted a suitable date to have the 
hall for the film night -15th April. There will be two films available to 
watch in Manser building. Please see attached form. Details to follow. 

    Adults 
Mr Pollard – Governor   
Mrs Mashru – Deputy Headteacher 
Mrs Heritage – Headteacher 



 

4. Ms Hughson joined the meeting and discussed Rights Respecting 
Schools. We discussed some of the rights.  One is going to school. 
‘With rights comes responsibility’. We have rules which we create in 
school. We shall be promoting the keys concerns as a rights respecting 
school.  Details to follow.                            
 
 

5. Please send items for the pupil newsletter to  
scou3182@standrews.oxon.sch.uk 

Next meeting 04.02.16 – 2.30pm please bring your film choice sheet. 


